2002-0362

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING

PROPOSED ORDINANCE 2002-0362


NOTICE IS HEREBY GIVEN that the Metropolitan King County Council of King County, Washington, will hold a public hearing in the Council Chambers, 10th Floor, King County Courthouse, Seattle Washington on Monday, November 4th, 2002 at 1:30 p.m.  This public hearing is to consider adoption of Proposed Ordinance 2002-0362 which addresses school capital facility plan adoption and school impact fees.

SUMMARY

Proposed Ordinance 2002-0362 recommends the adoption of school impact fees to be collected from all nonexempt new residential development in the unincorporated portions of the Tahoma, Federal Way, Riverview, Issaquah, Snoqualmie Valley, Highline, Lake Washington, Kent, Northshore, Enumclaw, Fife and Auburn school districts.  All fees collected and interest earned are distributed to the respective school districts for expenditure on capital facilities projects, identified in adopted capital facilities plans, that are necessary to accommodate residential growth within the districts.

The proposed fees by school district are shown below.

SCHOOL DISTRICT

SINGLE FAMILY FEE
       MULTI-FAMILY FEE





per dwelling unit

       per dwelling unit

Auburn, No. 408
$4,254
$2,089

Enumclaw, No. 216
 0
0

Federal Way, No. 210
3,894
1,094

Fife, No. 417
3,224
1,189

Highline, No. 401
0
0

Issaquah, No. 411
3,924
705

Kent, No. 415
4,147
2,554

Lake Washington, No. 414
3,341
0

Northshore, No. 417
0
0

Riverview, No. 407
909
434

Snoqualmie Valley, No. 410
3,625
918

Tahoma, No. 409
3,033
2,401


Dated at Seattle, Washington, this 3rd day of October, 2002.

A copy of Proposed Ordinance No. 2002-0362 will be mailed upon request to the Clerk of the Council, Room W 1025, King County Courthouse, 516 Third Avenue, Seattle, WA  98104.  It is available on the Internet at metrokc.gov/mkcc/clerk.

METROPOLITAN KING COUNTY COUNCIL

KING COUNTY, WASHINGTON

Anne Noris

Clerk of the Council

